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Mrs. Lyn M. Snyder
25 Alden Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Portsmouth, VA 23702 TO F01A-79-311

Dear Mrs. Snyder:

This is in response to your letter dated April 20, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information
regarding present and proposed locations for storage of nuclear vidste
and a listing of proposed locations for nuclear power plants.

Please find enclosed the documents listed in Appendix A. For additional
information regarding proposed locations for storage of nuclear waste,
I suggest that you write to the Department of Energy.

Sincerely,

b'?LA.1Gc

J. M Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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APPENDIX A

1. LISTING 0F U.S. URANIUM PRODUCTION MILLS OPERATING AS OF 1/1/79.

2. MAP INDICATING LOCATIONS OF URANIUM MILIS IN THE UNITED STATES
OPERATING AS OF 1/1/79.

3. LETTER FROM W. J. DIRCKS TO J. WHITE FORWARDING A LISTING 0F DOE
RADI0 ACTIVE WASTE SITES. (DATED: 5/14/79)

4 LISTING OF NON-0PERATING TAILING SITES.

5. LISTING OF PROPOSED URANIUM MILLS.

6. LISTING OF COMMERCIAL WASTE BURIAL GROUNDS.

7. MAPINDICATINGLOCATIONSOFNUCLEARPOWERREACTORSINTHEUNITEd
STATES.
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